
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING 

The Board of Selectmen will be holding a public 

hearing on changes to the Waterville Valley  

Water & Sewer Regulations.  

Copies of the proposed changes are available at the 

Town Offices and posted upon the town’s website 

under news and announcements.   

Wednesday, December 26th, 2018 

4:00 pm 

Downstairs Meeting Room, Town Hall 


